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Silver Sage Region, Porsche Club of America 

Minutes of Board of Directors Meeting 

 

August 1, 2018 

Location of Meeting: Porsche of Boise 

 

1. Meeting called to order by John Sommerwerck at 6:29pm 

Other Board Members present: Blair Baertsch, Sid Cannon, Melissa Shane,  

Absent: Paul Kaczmarek 

 

Members and non-members in attendance 

 

  
 

2. New Business:  

A.  PCA National Board teleconference update 

John did not participate in the teleconference.  He will get the meeting minutes 

from Mark Prusynski. 
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3. Old Business  

A.  PCA Window Decals 

John got a quote for PCA window stickers that include “Silver Sage Region”.  He 

presented the cost breakdown and after a discussion it was decided not to order 

any new stickers until we deplete our existing supply.  “Silver Sage” Stickers will 

be offered to participants at future Kaffee Und Autos.   

 

B. 2018 Silver Sage Schedule 

  
  Correction, Charity Auction is November 2nd not November 7th.   

 

  Yanke Motor Museum Visit 

Bob Pentecost reported there has been a great response.  Once at the 

museum attendees will be asked to stagger their departure so as not to 

overwhelm the restaurant.  He will suggest a $10 donation to the museum. 

 

  Treffen Banff 

Gary and Molly Cuddeford will host an upcoming planning meeting.  

BYOB/Pot luck 
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Cruise In Location 

   Derek was not in attendance.  He will email the location and details. 

   

  Rennsport Reunion VI 

   John said he received an email about housing availability. 

 

   Oktoberfast 

Gary reported there will be two Saturday tour departures from PoB; one 

for Kaffee Und Autos and a later one for the Wine Tour.  This year the 

Village will not provide a band but Gary said they may provide more 

money for door prizes and raffles.  A meeting is scheduled for 8/8/18 with 

the Village. 

 

   Calendar 

Blair asked if the low sales numbers from last year was an indication that 

we should discontinue the calendar.  The majority of the group supported 

the calendar and encouraged its continuation since the production cost is 

zero and the printing cost is fixed per calendar.  Blair said he needs photo 

submissions by September 20th for the 2019 calendar.  Bob offered to 

make a special calendar promotion and sales email. 

 

   Sage Tick 

John spoke with Frank, Walt Thode and Jeff about ideas for upcoming 

issues.  It was decided that Frank will continue in his role as editor. He will 

be assisted by Jeff Fergot who will help with content ideas, Walt Thode 

will proof read, Melissa will reach out to advertisers to discuss concerns 

about unpaid listings and unrequested advertisements, Greg Myers will 

ask Mike Bell to write a technical article. 
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4. Ongoing Projects: 

 A. Treasurer’s Report 
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7 
 

B. Membership Report 

 

  
 

5. Other Business 

 A. Thank You 

  Kaffee Und Autos – Jim Dave 

Cruise In – Derek Parker   

 

6. Next Board Meeting: Wednesday, September 5, 2018  

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:37pm 

 

Minutes approved by the board and submitted  

 

 
Sid Cannon 

Secretary 


